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Welcome families!
My name is Lauren Alonso and I will be your child’s special education teacher and case manager for the 2021-2022 school year! I am thrilled to have the opportunity to work with your family this year. With the school year fast approaching, I wanted to take a few minutes to introduce myself.
This is my ninth-year teaching special education and my third year in Central Bucks. I grew up in Doylestown and am a Central Bucks graduate myself. I attended and graduated from Penn State University with a degree in Elementary Education. Following graduation, I worked in New Hope Solebury School District as an Instructional Assistant while I attended Holy Family University to get my certificate in Special Education. Once I had this certificate, I worked as a K-3 Special Education teacher in a charter school in Philadelphia where I spent the last six years of my career. While I loved my time in Philadelphia, it has always been my dream to work as a teacher in the district that instilled my love for learning. I also graduated in June from Holy Family University with my Masters in Education. I am thrilled to be back at Doyle this school year!
It is my goal to create a classroom where your child feels safe, supported, and where they can cultivate a love for learning. I look forward to working closely with you to ensure that your child is flourishing this school year!
I look forward to meeting everyone and to start getting to know students and families. Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. My email is: lalonso@cbsd.org. It’s going to be a great year!
Sincerely,
Mrs. Alonso 
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